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School Contact Information: 

High School and Elementary:    

 Ph: 204.582.3400 

elementary.office@faithacademy.ca 

highschool.office@faithacademy.ca 

 

Middle School        

 Ph:204.338.6150  
 

middleschool.office@faithacademy.ca 

 

Website: www.faithacademy.ca 

Upcoming Dates 
 

July 21 - Aug 8: Office Closure 

Sept. 2: HS Classes Resume 

Sept. 2: Teacher Meetings (ELEM - MS) 

Sept. 3: Teacher Meetings (ELEM) 

Sept. 4: Regular Classes (K-12) 

Sept. 18: Fall Fun Fest 

Summer Work 

We have many exciting projects planned for the summer 

of 2025 including outdoor painting at the middle school, 

new stair treads in the high school, and new flooring in 

several classrooms. Please pray that all of the work would 

be able to be completed efficiently and within the budgets 

that we’ve set out. 

The pictures to the right are of our elementary hallway 

flooring. This flooring was installed over 25 years ago and 

really started to show it’s age in the last few years. It also 

acquired some staining from the hoses that were used in 

for the temporary boiler system.  

All that to say, it time for an update! We weren’t planning 

to take on the hallway flooring replacement this summer, 

but thanks to the generosity of several members of the 

Faith Academy community, we have been inspired to forge 

ahead with having the work done before the start of next 

school year. 

If you are able to support this project with a financial gift, 

we would be very grateful. Please feel free to let your  

family and friends know about the opportunity to give as 

well. Any gift over $20 will be eligible for a donation    

receipt.   

Thank You!      

                   James Harnett—Superintendent 

2024-2025 Vol. V 

Ottawa 2025 

Our grade 11 students enjoyed the annual grade 11 Ottawa trip at the end of May. Mr. Ingels, Mrs. Hodgson, 

Mrs. Dyck, and Jeremy Hodgson led the students during the trip. The group took in many sights, explored 

many museums, and enjoyed fun times at the camp and around Ottawa. This year a day in Montreal was added.  

A special thanks to Mrs. Stetski and Mrs. Elias for keeping the everyone well fed. 

Donations: 

If you would like to donate to the 

ministry of Faith Academy, please 

feel free to contact one of our  

school offices or email -            

finance@faithacademy.ca.  

Thank you! 

Graduation 2025 

Grad ’25 was celebrated on June 24, 2025. Josh Nicolas spoke on behalf of the class as valedictorian. Elliott won 

the Governor General Award and Christian Character Award; David, Elliott, and Josh N. won the McLeod Math 

Scholarship; Ayeisha won the Cavey Stewardship Scholarship and Christian Character Award; Iain won the 

Heart of Worship Award; Kaithlyn won the Leadership Award; and Josh N and Juvi-ann won the Athletes of the 

Year Awards. Congratulations to all of the grads for completing high school. It has been a pleasure to walk this 

part of your journey with you, and we pray that you love and follow Jesus as you pursue life after graduation. 
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Runtember 
The wonderful weather in September was a great reason to get outside and 
be active! Elementary  students used some of their Gym time to run in the 
park and it was soon obvious that we have some very capable runners in 
our elementary! We took 12 dedicated grade 4 runners to the Cross Country 
Championships in La Barriere Park. The 2 km race featured some of the 
best runners in our province and we were very proud of our students for giv-
ing their best effort and finishing the distance in         impressive fashion. 
This years’ Terry Fox run on September 27th was an incredible community    
building event! We invited the Middle School to join us, and high school stu-
dents cheered on our runners and partnered with our younger students for 
safety. The students demonstrated passion for physical activity and a  desire 
to inspire others with their efforts. Many thanks to those who supported the 
future of cancer research by purchasing Terry Fox shirts, donating, and vol-
unteering! We were able to raise $784!  
                 Mr. Hiebert    

 

 

Thank You! 

From the bottom of our hearts, we want to thank our Elementary families for their steadfast prayers, encouragement, and support throughout 

the 2024–2025 school year. Your care was deeply felt by our entire staff and made a meaningful difference in our school community. As summer 

begins, we pray God’s richest blessings over your families. May this season be filled with rest, joy, and lasting memories together. 

Inflatable Fun 
 

For the past many years, the MS has gone to Bird’s Hill 
Park for our school windup. This year we thought we’d 
change it up some and rent a jousting pit, human foosball 
and bubble soccer for the students. They had a blast and 
so did some of the teachers as well who had a chance to 
joust with some of their students. We followed this up with 
a hotdog lunch and our final house group game at Kildonan 
Park where we played Diamond Smugglers. There were a 
lot of diamonds being smuggled, but in the end, White 
house narrowly defeated Red house for the win. Overall, 
this was a great alternative to Bird’s Hill and something we 
will look forward to doing again in the future. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Goodbye to… 
 

We have a few leaving us due to maternity leave this year. 
Ms. Maggie, who has been one of our EAs for the past 2 
years will be having her baby in August. Ms. VB, who has 
been our Grade 7 teacher for the past 10 years is due in 
mid-July and Mrs. Regalado (Grade 8) had her baby boy in 
June. We pray for health and safety for the moms and     
babies.  
 
We are also saying goodbye to our secretary, Mrs. Meister! 
She has done an amazing job here at the MS for many 
years now and will be greatly missed. She is retiring from 
the MS, and we wish her all the best in her new stage of life! 

Strong Finish 
 

From field trips to the Steinbach Heritage Museum, The Quarry, and Morning Sound Farm (to name just a few), to Slurpee runs, BBQs, and 

Teacher Appreciation Week - it was a whirlwind of activity as the elementary school wrapped up another fantastic year! 

The highlight for many students was, of course,    

Vacation Bible School (VBS)! With lively games,   

uplifting songs, and engaging activities, students were 

reminded in meaningful ways of God's faithfulness 

and power in our lives. 

A very special thank you goes out to Mrs. Leclair, 

who has faithfully organized VBS for the past 20 

years. As she steps down from this coordinator role, 

we celebrate her   

incredible dedication 

and the lasting impact 

she’s made on       

generations of  

students. 

Thank you,  

Mrs. Leclair! 


